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 The first thing I would like to say to everyone is keep up the good work with 

communication via Summer Wind Facebook group. We have great success with keeping 

everyone informed on what is happening on a daily basis in our great neighborhood. 

Next, I would like to mention a few things to everyone. Cameras can be a great tool in 

keeping an eye out when we are not home. My family uses them and it really gives us 

piece of mind. They can be especially helpful when checking on kids coming and going 

or when visitors show up unannounced. Some good options are Ring and Blink brands 

or camera security systems. Another useful tool is The Neighborhood app. The app 

shows suspicious events that happen close by posted from other users from their Ring or 

Blink camera system. I really think it is a useful tool to help us all stay more informed 

about things happening around us. 

 The other major item I would like to touch on is the amount of speeding that 

happens in our neighborhood. I have witnessed several different vehicles speeding up 

and down Dakota Dr. It would be terrible for there to be an accident before something is 

done to combat the speeding. I think the best thing we can do is just remind everyone in 



our own households to just slow down and be aware that kids are playing outside. There 

are several households in the neighborhood with small children. I understand that we all 

get caught up in our daily goings on, and I have even caught myself driving a bit too fast 

to and from my house. Personally, I don’t want more signage, especially for something 

that we can police ourselves. Keep up the great work, and lets continue working together 

to ensure our little neighborhood remains the best it can. Have a great weekend 

everyone. 

 

 

 
 
  


